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I’ve lived in Oregon my entire life. I’m old enough to remember both in person and 

mail in voting. Mail in is no more likely to experience fraud than in person voting and 

is far more convenient for every Oregonian. In fact, in person voting is far more likely 

to experience another form of fraud like intimidation and reduced access to polling 

locations. 


